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8th February 2024 
 
Cotswold District Council 
Planning 
Trinity Road,  
Cirencester, 
Gloucestershire, 
GL7 1PX 

 
Dear Planning Team, 
 
Location: Wold Furlong, Catbrook, Chipping Campden, Gloucestershire, GL55 6DE. 
 
This letter is to accompany a householder application for a proposed new carport at Wold 
Furlong, Chipping Campden. The open fronted timber carport serves to enclose the existing 
parking yard. The design responds to the site, existing dwelling, and annexe with a hipped roof 
addressing the road. The horizontal timber boarding, oak posts, and cedar shingles would be left 
to silver, settling the new structure into its surroundings.  
 
The carport would contain four new electric vehicle charging points required by the family, at 
present a shared temporary charging point is located on the wall of the garden equipment store.   
As part of the proposals the owners would also like to enhance the driveway landscaping by 
removing the swathes of tarmac, replacing it with permeable finishes and soft landscaping.  
 
The application should be considered alongside the supporting documents as listed;  
 

• 3138-001A Location Plan  
• 3138-010 Existing Block Plan  
• 3138-011 Proposed Block Plan  
• 3138-012 Proposed Floor Plan  
• 3138-013 Proposed Elevations 

 
Please do contact us should you require further information. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Chloe Browning 
Tyack Architects  
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